Dear Greyg,

I would like to take this opportunity to say how impressed we
have been at the professionalism and puncutality of all the
tradesmen who worked on the Ritchen and laundry renovations
and how plesant, clean and tidy they generally were, and

especially Bart & Justin.

We will certainly recommend your business to others, and those
who have already seen the renovations have been impressed.

Yours sincerely
Barbara Neilson




